
PUBLIC MEETING 
FY 2017-2021 Community Investment Program:  

Northwest System Sewer Improvements and  
Pressure Reducing Valves   

 
 
 

The City of Amarillo’s Capital Projects & Development Engineering will be hosting an 
informational meeting concerning the Community Investment Program Northwest System Sewer 
Improvements and Pressure Reducing Valve. This project is currently estimated to begin 
construction in September 2019. This meeting will provide information concerning the project 
scope and estimated timeline. 
  
The meeting will be held on Thursday, August 22, 2019, at 5:30 PM at the Simms Building at 
808 S. Buchanan, Room 275. 
  
Please contact Capital Projects & Development Engineering at (806) 378-9334. 
 


